
1

Anabella Mayorga

From: Gmail <ppasquariello2@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 3:15 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Strongly Oppose proposed gun legislation.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

“I STRONGLY OPPOSE House Bill 5436 as an unconstitutional bill and a violation of the rights of law 
abiding gun owners in the state of Rhode Island”. 
 
 
Thanks for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Paul A. Pasquariello II 
520 Greenville Road 
North Smithfield, RI 02896 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


